

February 1, 2024

Harriet B. Nembhard Harvey Mudd College 301 Platt Boulevard Claremont, CA 91711

Dear President Nembhard:

I received the wonderful announcement of your inauguration celebration on March 1. I am pleased to congratulate you, on behalf of the entire University of Southern Indiana family, on your inauguration as the 6<sup>th</sup> President at Harvey Mudd College. It is with much regret, that I am unable to attend this joyous event.

You have my best wishes that your tenure as president will be both professionally successful and personally satisfying.

Sincerely,

Ronald S. Rochon, PhD

President

The Board of Trustees, Administration, Faculty and Students

lo

University of S outhern Indiana

Evansville, Indiana

Extend greetings and congratulations to

Harvey Mudd College

upon the Investiture of

Harriet B. Nembhard

as the sixth president of Harvey Mudd College

March 1, 2024

With sincere best wishes betwice to the advancement of learning

Dr. Ronald S. Rochon President